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I am completely against this development.  I was born in Hamilton, Montana and have lived in the Bitterroot

Valley all my life (4 decades).  Areas like Holland Lake should be made available for recreation to the general

public.  Montanan's do not want more of our beautiful land being developed, especially from people/organizations

from other states.  Projects like these will force the true Montanan's out and bring the outside people in.  At the

quick rate this is going, Montana will be just like every other state that has been developed.  It is losing its

authenticity fast.  PLEASE, don't approve this project!  Keep Montana land available to people that want to enjoy

its beauty without being part of a development.  There are millions of places we can go if we want that.  There

are less options available for recreating at places like Holland Lake.


